
‘We learn to love and love to learn.’ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan  BA (Hons), PQH 
 

     Monday, 20th October, 2014.  
 

Dear Parent, 
 

 Please check out our website for the latest news.  
 

 A PTA meeting to organise the Christmas Craft Fair has been arranged for 7pm this 
evening. See you there! 

 

 The Dog’s Trust will be delivering a Dog Safety Workshop ‘Be Dog Smart’ for 
Year 6/7 on Wednesday at 2pm (not last Wednesday). They will be introducing Jed 
the dog. Jed will be kept under complete control by the staff from Dogs Trust, 
however, if your child has a fear of dogs, please let me know tomorrow.  

 

 Pupils, staff and parents are invited to dress up on Friday for Halloween.  
 

 Our school will be closed from Monday, 27th November to Friday, 31st 
November (inclusive). Pupils are asked to return to school on Monday, 3rd 
November at the usual time. I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a 
very enjoyable and spooky Halloween. I would also like to thank Mrs. Carson for 
decorating our school so creatively.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Keira McCallan 
(Principal) 
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